
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 14 
December 2017  

   

Question  Has there been discussion between the council and 

Underbelly regarding the scale and nature of volunteer use 

at Edinburgh’s Hogmanay? 

Answer   
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